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19 September 2017 

This academic year, the Centre for Urban Studies launches a call for a visiting scholar award. The aim 
of this award is to institute a visiting scholar program, going beyond the existing formats supporting 
short visits for participation in public lectures, PhD-workshops, and/or research seminars (which will 
remain a possibility). 

The program awards once a year to one scholar funding for a stay of 6 weeks to 3 months, with an indicative 
budget of 5,000 to 10,000 euros covering travel and living expenses. This funding will be competitively awarded 
based on an application detailing the contribution to be made during the visit, and the CV of the applicant. 
Therefore, applications should include proposals for a visiting scholar that clearly provides something substantial 
and additional. 

 

saludos,  

Rosa Elena Donoso 

Quito, Ecuador 
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